

www.ashanakbf.com +7-940-773-5050 +7-840-222-5050

ashanakbf@gmail.com

Honorary Consul of the Republic of Abkhazia in Great Britain Prof. George Hewitt Director of the Cultural-Charitable Foundation "Ashana" Dzhindzholiya M.O.

Outgoing doc. №3/ from 11.05.2018

Sukhum

## **Dear George Hewitt!**

In connection with opening of a new direction for external relations, Cultural-Charitable Foundation "Ashana" pursuits an ambitious goal of establishing and developing fruitful cooperation with our compatriots living around the world.

This project is aimed at solving social problems in the Republic of Abkhazia. For its successful implementation we ask you for assistance. All forms of cooperation are welcomed (charity, support in establishing contacts with institutions providing medical and rehabilitation support, etc.).

Our Foundation is in need of reliable partners, who are ready to provide support on a regular basis. We would welcome enterprises, organizations, and individuals.

However this does not mean that we would refuse any other kind of assistance. Therefore we are ready to consider options for cooperation in each case separately. It could be a one-time financial aid, provision of services, resources, goods or information.

We would like to inform you that since 2011 within the framework of the main campaign "Save life together", which aimed at fundraising money to cover the medical treatment of seriously illed children, Cultural-Charitable Foundation "Ashana" financed more than 237 cources of treatment for 128 children worth more than 45 000 000 roubles. Thousands of people from Abkhazia, Russia and around the world supported this charity campaign.

Also, within the activities of our Foundation, we plan to organize a charity marathon to collect investment funds for constructing a temple in honor of an abkhazian saint Evstafiyi of Apsil in Tkvarchal.

We invite everyone who appreciates charity, not indifferent to other people's grief and has an open heart ready to help!

We are confident that together we will be able to create even more good deeds!

Sincerely,

Director of the Cultural-Charitable Foundation "Ashana"

Dzhindzholiya M.O.

